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John Michael AUSTIN/PLAND

 寄件者: CHU, Derek Wing Cheong <
寄件日期: 2024年11月12日星期二 14:12
收件者: John Michael AUSTIN/PLAND
副本:

主旨: Defer S16 application refer A_NE-TK_822 ( NRSS2021-0402-14T )

類別: Internet Email

Dear Mr Ho, 
 
For s16 applicaƟon ref. no. A_NE-TK_822 ( NRSS2021-0402-14T ), we need more Ɵme for clarificaƟon of the Comments 
of different Government departments. Please help to defer the meeƟng for two months. 
 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Derek Chu 
Assistant Engineer 

 
Kum Shing Group金城營造集團 
 

From: CHU, Derek Wing Cheong  
Sent: Monday, 28 October, 2024 3:29 PM 
To: jmaustin@pland.gov.hk 
Cc: km2550@clp.com.hk; LAU, Eric Ho Yeung <eric.lau@kumshing.com.hk>; KO, Ivan Kin Hung 
<ivan.ko@kumshing.com.hk>; POON, Jeff Ka Ho <jeff.poon@kumshing.com.hk> 
Subject: REVISED: S16 application refer A_NE-TK_794 ( NRSS2021-0402-14T ) 
 
Dear Mr Ho, 
 
Based on S16 application for Package Station erection in Ting Kok Road near Po Sam Pai Village 
public toilet. CLP started the preparation work immediately. After land survey and investigation, they 
found that the existing septic tank overlaps by about 0.9 meters at the location of the proposed 
substation. Therefore, CLP re-applied to the TPB for a new location for the package Substation 
Erection with clearance at least 1.4 meter away from the existing septic tank to avoid any impact. Due 
to septic tank safety concerns, we will expose the septic tank by manpower and hand tool when 
starting the proposed work to ensure the safety of the septic tank. 
 
Please find the attached for your information. 
 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Derek Chu 
Assistant Engineer 
M  (852) 62580668 
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